
Oak Park Performing Arts Alliance (OPPAA) Membership 
2018/2019  

Welcome to OPPAA! We are the parent booster club for the OPHS theatre program. Membership 
donations for this school year are $50 per family and will be used to fund productions and scholarships for the 
coming school year.  Donations in any amount are welcomed and all donations are tax deductible.  

Why join OPPAA?  Not only do you help fund the drama productions at OPHS, but you will have first 
access to tickets for all OPPAA shows.  For some shows, only OPPAA members will have access to reserved seats 
(remaining ticket sales may be general admission).  Reserved tickets will open to OPPAA members only for our 
fall play at the first OPPAA meeting. 

First OPPAA meeting: 
Tuesday September 4th, 2018 

6 p.m., OPHS Choir Room 
The success of our organization depends on the hard work of parent volunteers. Please join us at this important 

meeting to help kick off an exciting school year filled with wonderful performances! 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

OPPAA Registration Form for 2018/2019 School Year 

Parent Name(s)   _________________________________________________ 

Student Name(s) _________________________________Grade:___________ 

Address _________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: __________________   Parent Cell Phone:___________________ 

Parent e-mail:____________________________________________________ 
Please make your $50 check payable to: OPPAA 

Please return this form along with your payment to the OPPAA table during student registration, or to the OPHS office in 
an envelope marked “OPPAA”, or mail the form and payment to: 

Oak Park Performing Arts Alliance 
c/o Oak Park High School 

899 N. Kanan Road 
Oak Park, CA 91377 

If you have any questions, please contact Jen Orriss, OPPAA President, by email at orriss.jk@gmail.com 

Thank you for supporting the Theatre Program at Oak Park High School! 

Any request for supplies or donations toward the purchase of supplies, materials, equipment, field trips, programs, etc. is completely voluntary under the law in California public schools. Students may not be 
charged for participation in educational activities and may not be discriminated against or denied participation for not providing voluntary donations to the school.  Should any student or parent believe they were 
impermissibly charged a fee or required to provide materials or supplies that they would not have otherwise voluntarily paid or provided, an application for reimbursement may be filed with the District by calling 
(818) 735-3206. 
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